

Dear Members of the Cape Cod Military, Veteran and Family Collaborative:

We are forwarding this reminder regarding the October 1st Veteran Awareness Day at which the Collaborative will be featured as representing the largest group of veteran service providers on the Cape. A few other organizations have requested to participate, but we hope that the membership of the Collaborative will be the largest body of participants. To date, in response to our original request to participate, 25 member organizations have registered.

THE SAVE TEAM * ADOPT-A-SOLDIER * HOPE HOSPICE* BARNSTABLE
COUNTY HUMAN SERVICES*THE RED CROSS* THE VET CENTER
FALMOUTH SERVICE CENTER*BEACON HOSPICE*HOME BASE* COMMUNITY
HEALTH CENTER OF CAPE COD*CAREER OPPORTUNITIES*
MSPCA OF CAPE COD* CAPE COD VETERANS INC* HEROES IN TRANSITION*
THE HYANNIS VETERANS SERVICE OFFICER*NICHOLAS XIARHOS
MEMORIAL FUND FOUNDATION*BRAIN INJURY ASSOCIATION
OF MA* SAMARITANS OF CAPE COD* MILITARY FAMILY OUTREACH*DUFFY
HEALTH CENTER* CAPE AND ISLANDS VETERANS OUTREACH CENTER

As the town of Barnstable has deemed the former Armory to be lacking in several safety requirements, all providers will now be housed in two 20 x 40 tents to be erected by the Barnstable County Sheriff's Department. There should be room for approximately 60 tables for service providers to display their materials. We are hoping that as many of our members as possible take this opportunity to demonstrate to the community the existence of this large body of Cape Cod organizations working together to assist veterans.

We have attached a flier outlining the event in order to provide you with more specifics on the day. We will continue to take registrations only up to Friday, September 2nd, so that adequate preparation may be made to organize this ambitious event. Please indicate your interest by emailing gina@capeveterans.com and identifying your organization, and the number of representatives who will be attending. Please consider helping to publicize our existence so that many more in the military and veteran community of Cape Cod will know where to go for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Gwen Errhalt Carole Kenney Ann Skopek David Vieira Regina Giambusso